
 
 
  
 
 
 

 

 

This is a very busy and exciting term so please may I draw your attention to the rather long list of Diary Dates 

below. It is by no means exhaustive but will hopefully help you plan ahead for upcoming events.  

If you weren’t able to make the Welcome meetings last week, you will find a wealth of information on the class areas 

of the school website, including the Curriculum Class Overviews and Class Targets. I would also like to make you 

aware/remind you of our Online Safety section of the website, which is jam-packed with useful tips and helpful 

ways of protecting your child when they are accessing the internet. As you know, keeping our children safe is our 

number one priority at Lea Endowed, and an awareness of what the children are accessing / playing, on devices 

such as tablets, phones etc, is an integral part of this. 
Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners and Respect Award 
Congratulations to Jake in Y6 who won my Good Manners and Respect Award last week. Jake consistently shines out our school’s 
Christian ethos by letting his light shine brightly through showing great manners and respect throughout every area of school life. 
We are so proud of you Jake- keep shining! 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Thank you for your support, 

                                         C M Seagrave  

 
Lea Endowed CE Primary School 

Lea Endowed  
Newsletter No 3 

Friday 20th September 2019 
Our theme this half term is Thankfulness 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY (with updates as promised last week) 
Monday 30th September at3:30pm PTA meeting  - all welcome 
Thursday 3rd October at 10am National Poetry Day “Performance Poetry” – all welcome 
Friday 4th October- PTA Non- Uniform day- (Tombola prizes please) 
Tuesday 8th October at 9:20am PTA Sponsored Bog Eyed Jog  
Friday 11th October at 6pm PTA Bingo at St Bernard’s club (more details to follow) 
Sunday 13th October at 9:30am - Harvest Celebration at St Christopher’s church – all welcome 
Wednesday 30th October 2:00pm -6:00pm - Open Afternoon for Prospective Parents  
Monday 11th November at 10:00 am – Remembrance Service led by Year 6 children – all welcome 
Thursday 21st November – Parents’ Evening – All classes 3:30pm-5:00pm and 6:00-7:00pm (please note 
there will be an additional slot for Class 3 and Class 4 parents on Wednesday 20th November 3:30-5:30pm to 
accommodate the larger class size) 
Monday 25th November 3:30- 5:30pm Cinema Night (more details to follow) 
Monday 2nd December- at 6pm- Community Christmas Tree Switch On at St Christopher’s Church 
Wednesday 4th December- PTA Christmas Fayre - 3:30-5:30pm  
Friday 13th December- KS1 Christmas party and Christmas Lunch 
Monday 16th December at 6pm - KS2 Christmas Production 
Tuesday 17th December at 2pm and 6pm – KS1 Christmas Production 
Wednesday 18th December – KS2 Christmas Party and Christmas Lunch  
Thursday 19th December- Whole School Pantomime visit- Peter Pan at Blackpool Grand Theatre 
Friday 20th December school closes at 2pm 

Thankfulness - Christian Value Sheet 
As part of fulfilling our School Vision, in Loving God and Loving Others, we try to follow 

the values demonstrated by Jesus in the gospels. Our focus this half term is 
Thankfulness. Please share the Thankfulness Activity sheet at home with your child to 
help deepen their understanding of how following Jesus, can allow everyone to shine. 

IMPORTANT 
For 

Safeguarding 
reasons, 

please do 
NOT enter the 
playground to 

collect your 
child until 
3:10pm, 

Thank you 

HARVEST SERVICE 
Our Harvest Service 
will be taking place 
at St Christopher’s 
church on Sunday 
13thth October at 
9:30am. We are 

hoping that as many 
children as possible, 

along with their 
families, will be able 

to join us. Our 
children will be 

participating in the 
service. Where 
possible, please 

support us in further 
strengthening our 

links with our school 
church. 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 


